
From: Gray, Laura [Laura.Gray@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Friday, March 18, 2016 11:13 AM 

To: Gray, Laura 

Subject:  
 

 

Advocates: 

 Disappointed in the process before 
 How are we going to go forward in a smart way 
 We need good analysis but we don't want this to be a long process.  
 The governor, the house and the senate support this. Majority of the legislature 

supports divestment believes it will protect pension holders.  
 Concerned with public comments.  
 Governor has been incredibly clear we should follow california's lead and do this in an 

expeditious manner. The governor is very pleased with the progress, it seems like 
everyone is on the same page in that divestment is a good idea. Thankful for the 
process. 

 
senate letter, house resolution, my document, gov letter/press  
 
mechanics not actually divesting by May 2,  
 


